

HOUSE OF COMMONS LONDON SWIA 0AA

Mrs S Ripley
Headteacher
Tydd St Mary Church of England Primary School
Church Way
Tydd St Mary
PE13 5QY

Dear Mrs Ripley,

I am writing to you personally, to congratulate you, your staff, governors and students on the school's 'outstanding' rating following the Ofsted inspection in May and the 'outstanding' rating given by the National Society Statutory Inspection of Anglican and Methodist Schools Report in May. What 'outstanding' achievements!

This is recognition of your effective leadership and management of the school, along with quality of teaching, learning and assessment, personal development, behaviour and welfare, outcomes for pupils and early years' provision.

Everyone at the school deserves to be extremely proud.

With very best wishes.

Yours sincerely,

The Rt Hon John Hayes MP South Holland and the Deepings Minister of State

Department for Transport

Aviation House

T 0300 123 1231 125 Kingsway enquiries@ofsted.gov.uk London WC2B 6SE www.ofsted.gov.uk



August 2016

Sir Michael Wilshaw Her Majesty's Chief Inspector

Mrs Sonya Ripley The Tydd St Mary Church of England Primary School Churchway Tydd St Mary Wisbech Cambridgeshire PE13 50Y

Dear Mrs Ripley

Outstanding providers 2015–2016

One of my most enjoyable duties as Her Majesty's Chief Inspector is to celebrate the success of those judged to be outstanding when they were inspected. Please accept my warmest congratulations on achieving this very high standard of practice.

The judgement of outstanding means that you are exceptional and significant elements of your work are exemplary. I do not underestimate the considerable hard work, expertise and commitment it takes to achieve outstanding provider status.

The full list of outstanding providers will be published on Ofsted's website in November 2016 to coincide with the launch of my Annual Report.

To help you share and promote your success, I enclose a certificate in recognition of your outstanding achievement, as well as a CD-ROM with the official Ofsted 'outstanding' logo for use on your stationery and other publicity materials.

Finally, in addition to my congratulations, my thanks for all you are doing to raise standards and improve lives.

Yours sincerely

Sir Michael Wilshaw

Gridad Colstas

Her Majesty's Chief Inspector

